
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that The Board of Fire Commissioners (“Board”) of the Yorktown Heights 

Fire District (“YHFD”), pursuant to a motion made and unanimously approved and entered at its 

regularly scheduled monthly public meeting held on April 10, 2018, invites submission of sealed bids for 

the supply a 30,000-gallon water cistern tank with a vertical 1,877-gallon tank, for the Kitchawan Fire 

Station location. 

 OBTAINING DOCUMENTS: 

The Drawings and Specifications of the tanks, may be obtained digitally from Commissioner McGannon 

via email at mmcgannon@yorktownfire.org or contact Jeanmarie Klaus Secretary of the Yorktown 

Heights Fire District at 334 Underhill Avenue – Suite 4B, Yorktown Heights, New York 10598  

 

Bid Submissions 

All bids must contain a signed affirmation of non-collusion, included in the Bid Proposal Form, as per 

Section 103-d of the New York State General Municipal Law. 

All Proposals shall be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the name and address of the Bidder, 

addressed to Board of Fire Commissioners, YHFD, c/o Ms. Jeanmarie Klaus, Secretary of the YHFD, 

Yorktown Heights Fire District at 334 Underhill Avenue – Suite 4B, Yorktown Heights, New York 10598 

and endorsed Fire Suppression System for the Kitchawan Fire Station.  Proposals will be accepted until 

3:00 p.m. prevailing time on Tuesday April, 10th 2018. No proposals will be accepted after said time and 

date. The bids will be publicly opened and read aloud in the Conference Room at Station #2, 794 

Locksley Road, Yorktown Heights, NY at 8:00 PM on the same day. 
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